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DSD CUSTODIAL 
 

  “Success is not the key to happiness. Happiness is the 

key to success. If you love what you are doing, you will   

be successful.” 

-Author Unknown 
 

NO MORE UPRIGHT VACUUMS 

Custodial Services Administration, along with several of our schools, 

have been testing a backpack vacuum tool, called the Turbo Brush. 

This brush has more power than the standard upright vacuum. It’s a 

phenomenal tool that is cheaper, stronger, and takes less storage 

than what we have used in the past. It will be available in the 

Warehouse within two weeks. The sku# is 45140126 and the cost is 

$65.75. As your upright vacuums fail, please use this tool as a 

replacement.  

SUMMER OUTSIDE EQUIPMENT 

Please go out and start all of your school’s outside summer 

equipment (including, but not limited to: hedge trimmers, leaf 

blowers, weed eaters, mowers, chainsaws, etc.) within the next two 

weeks. Please call in a work order for any repairs that are needed as 

soon as possible.     

PARKING LOT SWEEPING 

We will begin the parking lot sweeping March 11. As soon as a 

schedule is available from the contractor, we will send that 

information out to you via email so you can plan appropriately.  

FYI 

As we look to replace equipment, please know we will be involving 

a team of custodians in the review of each machine/tool. We will 

be looking for products that take less storage, cost less, require less 

maintenance, and perform as good or better than what we 

currently have. There will be a large focus placed on machines that 

can do the job of one or more of our current machines.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

MARCH 28-29 

Spring Break- Non-Contract 

Days- Custodians are off 

MARCH 30- APRIL 1 

Spring Break- Students are out 

of school, however these are 

work days 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Irvin Hansen 

We would like to congratulate 

Irvin Hansen on 38 1/2 years of 

dedicated service to the Davis 

School District Custodial 

Services Department. His 

retirement party will be held on 

April 8 at Legacy Junior High 

School. Please join us in wishing 

Irvin well in all his future 

endeavors. We will forward the 

retirement announcement so 

no one misses it.  

 

FACILITY ASSESSMENT 

Congratulations to Pete 

Horrocks and the Custodial 

Team at Centerville Junior High 

for having a phenomenally 

clean school. 

 


